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Background

• The Perry Foundation funds agricultural 

research across a range of disciplines

• Currently we are part-funding, on average, 

3 post-graduate students per year

• In addition, there is a small amount of funding 

for other training projects



What are we trying to achieve?

• Support for graduates who want to make a 

difference to the industry through research

• Support for projects which are of strategic 

relevance to the industry



How can this be achieved?

We recognise that our aims can be better 

progressed through partnerships –with fellow 

charities (through AFCP) and other funders 

(such as BBSRC and levy boards) and with 

universities and other training institutions.

We no longer have the funding to provide 

studentships on our own – but we see this as 

an opportunity.



Providing better support for the 

industry

Working with others helps to ensure that we 

fund relevant projects. 

One small charity does not necessarily have all 

the skills needed to determine the best 

projects, ensure that they have the right 

industry support and that they are at the right 

institution
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Perry Project

Crop 

Research 

Improvement 

Club (CIRC)

A £7.06M, 5-year partnership between 

BBSRC, The Scottish Government and a 

consortium of leading companies, 

includes projects and studentships

Perry funds additional 

training etc  for 

students in 2 PhD 
projects  (AFCP 

initiative)



What still needs to be done?

Build stronger relationships with: 

� other agrifood charities to enable joint 

funding. Progress is being made!

� Research institutions

� Our own students



Thank you


